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  Please Keep in Mind: 

Names on Clothes.  It is really helpful when your child’s names are 

on their clothes.  So many times I hear Teachers saying “Whose jack-

et is this?  Whose blanket is this?   

Tuesday Mornings for VPK is chapel day and that means your 

child should be here by 8:20.   Every other day it is our goal to start 

our learning at 8:30 so having your child here by 8:25 would be real-

ly helpful for not just their day but for the impact on the classroom.     

No Toys. We love that your children want to share their toys from 

home.  This however often causes a problem in the classroom.  There 

is much to play with here, please leave toys at home. 

Tax statements have been distributed.  If you have not yet received 

your statement, please see Ms. Patty, Ms. Donna or Ms. Amy. 

Important Date Information:  As a re-

minder, we are open on Monday, February 

15th (President’s Day) but we are closed 

Friday, February 19th.  This was the 

church’s original rummage sale weekend.  

With covid, there will not be a sale but it 

was already in all of our contracts with the 

state. 

Chili Weather may still be about!  Be sure your child 

has a jacket and warm clothes so they can participate in 

our outdoor activities. 

Will your child be here this summer and/or next Fall?  

Within the next couple of weeks, we will be asking this 

question so that we can determine openings and staffing.  

Please complete the paperwork promptly so that we know 

how to move forward. 

COVID Reminders:  We are trying very 

hard to keep everyone healthy.  If your child 

is sent home ill, there is a 48 hour wait to 

return unless this has been discussed with 

the Director.  Normally it is 24 hours but 

because of the way COVID acts, we want to 

be sure everyone is clear of risk. 

Valentine’s Day is Almost Here:   Each classroom has 

either Remind or a Facebook page specific to their class.  

Please be sure you know your child’s class plans for Val-

entine’s Day.  If you do not have access to Remind or Fa-

cebook, please contact us a the school and we will be sure 

your Teacher contacts you to let you know the plan. 

 


